
Master's School "Physics of the Future"

From January 24 to January 28, our high school will hold an open master's school "Physics of
the Future" (registration by link until January 15).

The Winter School of Masters of the Polytechnic University in Physics is a project aimed at 3-4
year students of technical and research specialties, conducted on the basis of the Higher
Engineering Physics School (VIFS) of the Institute of Electronics and Telecommunications of
Peter the Great SPbPU.

For details, see the article: https://vk.com/@hsep.spbstu-zimnyaya-shkola-2022
Questions can be asked in the Telegram chat: clck.ru/ZNfvC

http://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJMLwYc-s9PjuBMJj0IHCA2YOJdCknhwvzVPLSw7k1moWeCQ/viewform?pli=1
https://vk.com/@hsep.spbstu-zimnyaya-shkola-2022
https://vk.com/away.php?to=http%3A%2F%2Fclck.ru%2FZNfvC&post=-209294197_17&cc_key=

